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Through this office, CDC will focus on identification, response, and mitigation of health threats in international 
settings

US Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) Director Mandy Cohen has announced the opening of the new CDC 
East Asia and Pacific (EAP) regional office in Tokyo, Japan, at a ceremony that included US Ambassador to Japan Rahm 
Emanuel, Japan Minister of Health, Labour and Welfare Keizo Takemi, diplomatic and health leaders from countries in the 
region, international organisations, and academic institutions.

CDC’s EAP regional office will further strengthen the United States government’s global health impact by working with Japan, 
partner countries and regional organisations to prevent, detect and respond to health threats.

Priorities for the new regional office include expanding CDC’s core global health security capacity by building stronger 
collaboration and partnerships in the East Asia and Pacific region; the ability to detect public health threats and respond 
quickly, and knowledge and information exchange between CDC and the region.

Through this office, CDC will focus on identification, response, and mitigation of health threats in international settings to 
rapidly respond to outbreaks at their source and prevent spread to and within the US. Expanding government and 
nongovernment partnerships will help CDC build the trust and transparency needed for the rapid exchange of data, and it will 
also strengthen core global health security capacities. Partnering to train a global workforce to prevent, detect, and respond, 
and sharing scientific expertise will strengthen programs and people to prevent emerging threats.
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